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Candidate for Vice-President
 (as of printing of newsletter)

Trent Langdon, Mount Pearl
(member of Waterford Valley Branch)

�e deadline for nominations for the positions of NLTA President and Vice-President is Sunday, 
November 4, 2018.

Voting will take place at your school on Tuesday, December 4, 2018. All voting must be 
completed by 3:30 p.m. on voting day. Detailed voting guidelines will be supplied to your NLTA school 
representative the week of November 12.

A section has been set up on the main page of the NLTA website (www.nlta.nl.ca) called “NLTA Election 
Information” with pertinent information on the candidates and the voting process.

A Candidates Forum will take place on Saturday, October 27, 2018. All candidates will be given 
an opportunity to address the assembly and take part in a question and answer period. All members are invited 
to submit questions. �e deadline for submitting questions is Monday, October 15, 2018. Please 
send all questions to candidatesforum@nlta.nl.ca.

An online question and answer forum is available. Members are invited to send questions 
to labrowne@nlta.nl.ca. �ese questions will be forwarded to all candidates each Friday and answers will 
be posted as they are received. Please include your name and school with your question(s); however, only your 
name will be posted with your question(s).

The Election Issue of �e Bulletin will be mailed to schools in November 2018, containing 
information on all candidates who have declared by the deadline set as per the NLTA By-Laws governing the 
province-wide vote.

Be Informed! Be part of the process! Cast your vote on December 4, 2018.

Candidate for President  
(as of printing of newsletter)     

Dean Ingram, Clarenville
(member of Clarenbridge Branch)

Electoral Committee
Rick Duffy (Chair), Past Branch President

Rhonda Bowles-French, Exploits Valley Branch
Angie Wilmott, Member, Notre Dame Branch

NLTA Province-Wide Vote for President and Vice-President

VOTING DAY
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2018




